
June 2024

Dear Pre-Kindergarten Families,

We are so excited for the 2024-2025 School Year! Your partnership and support are key elements to
ensuring a successful year! We hope you have a restful and relaxing summer and are excited for the
upcoming school year. 

Important Dates:
Wednesday, September 4th - Sneak Peak

Thursday, September 5th - First Day of School
Thursday, September 12th - Meet the Teacher

We kindly ask that you provide the following items for your child.
Change of clothes in a Ziploc bag labeled with your child’s name
Crib Sheet and small thin crib sized blanket in a Ziploc bag labeled for rest time
One blue two pocket folder
One family picture and one cultural celebration picture
One box of tissues
One box of gallon size Ziploc bags
One package of baby wipes

We are looking forward to meeting all of you in September. Have a safe and restful summer!

Sincerely,
The Pre-Kindergarten Teachers



June 2024

Dear Kindergarten Families,

We are so excited for the 2024-2025 School Year! Your partnership and support are key elements to
ensuring a successful year! We hope you have a restful and relaxing summer and are excited for the
upcoming school year. 

Important Dates:
Wednesday, September 4th - Sneak Peak

Thursday, September 5th - First Day of School
Thursday, September 12th - Meet the Teacher

We kindly ask that you provide the following items for your child.
Two marble notebooks (WIDE-RULED ONLY)
Four two pocket folders (red, yellow, green, blue)
One pencil case with 5 large sharpened pencils
Two glue sticks
One box of 24 (only) crayons
One scissor
One pair of headphones
One box of tissues
One XXL Ziploc bag for jacket & backpack
Shirts for Performances: Black, Blue & Red

We are looking forward to meeting all of you in September. Have a safe and restful summer!

Sincerely,
The Kindergarten Teachers



June 2024

Dear First Grade Families,

We are so excited for the 2024-2025 School Year! Your partnership and support are key elements to
ensuring a successful year! We hope you have a restful and relaxing summer and are excited for the
upcoming school year. 

Important Dates:
Wednesday, September 4th - Sneak Peak

Thursday, September 5th - First Day of School
Thursday, September 12th - Meet the Teacher

We kindly ask that you provide the following items for your child.
Three marble notebooks (WIDE-RULED ONLY)
Six two pocket folders (black, red, orange, yellow, green, blue)
One pencil case with 5 sharpened pencils
Two glue sticks
One box of 24 crayons
One pack of markers
One scissor
One pair of headphones
One box of tissues
One XXL Ziploc bag for jacket & backpack
Shirts for Performances: Black, Green & Orange

We are looking forward to meeting all of you in September. Have a safe and restful summer!

Sincerely,
The First Grade Teachers



June 2024

Dear Second Grade Families,

We are so excited for the 2024-2025 School Year! Your partnership and support are key elements to
ensuring a successful year! We hope you have a restful and relaxing summer and are excited for the
upcoming school year. 

Important Dates:
Wednesday, September 4th - Sneak Peak

Thursday, September 5th - First Day of School
Thursday, September 12th - Meet the Teacher

We kindly ask that you provide the following items for your child.
Four marble notebooks (WIDE-RULED ONLY)
Five two pocket folders (red, orange, yellow, green, blue)
One pencil case with 5 sharpened pencils & 1 highlighter
Two glue sticks
One box of 24 crayons
One box of colored pencils
One box of markers
One scissor
One pair of headphones
One 12 inch ruler with inches and cm
One box of tissues
One XXL Ziploc bag for jacket & backpack
Shirts for Performances: Black, Yellow & Red

We are looking forward to meeting all of you in September. Have a safe and restful summer!

Sincerely,
The Second Grade Teachers



June 2024

Dear Third Grade Families,

We are so excited for the 2024-2025 School Year! Your partnership and support are key elements to
ensuring a successful year! We hope you have a restful and relaxing summer and are excited for the
upcoming school year. 

Important Dates:
Wednesday, September 4th - Sneak Peak

Thursday, September 5th - First Day of School
Thursday, September 12th - Meet the Teacher

We kindly ask that you provide the following items for your child.
Five marble notebooks
Five two pocket folders (red, orange, yellow, green, blue)
One pencil case with 5 sharpened pencils & 1 highlighter
Two glue sticks
One box of 24 crayons
One scissor
One pair of headphones
One 12 inch ruler with inches and cm
One box of tissues
One XXL Ziploc bag for jacket & backpack
Shirts for Performances: Black, Orange & Purple

We are looking forward to meeting all of you in September. Have a safe and restful summer!

Sincerely,
The Third Grade Teachers



June 2024

Dear Fourth Grade Families,

We are so excited for the 2024-2025 School Year! Your partnership and support are key elements to
ensuring a successful year! We hope you have a restful and relaxing summer and are excited for the
upcoming school year. 

Important Dates:
Wednesday, September 4th - Sneak Peak

Thursday, September 5th - First Day of School
Thursday, September 12th - Meet the Teacher

We kindly ask that you provide the following items for your child.
Five marble notebooks
Five two pocket folders (red, orange, yellow, green, blue)
One pencil case with 5 sharpened pencils & 1 highlighter
Two glue sticks
One box of 24 crayons
One scissor
One pair of headphones
One box of tissues
One XXL Ziploc bag for jacket & backpack
Shirts for Performances: Red, Black & Green

We are looking forward to meeting all of you in September. Have a safe and restful summer!

Sincerely,
The Fourth Grade Teachers



June 2024

Dear Fifth Grade Families,

We are so excited for the 2024-2025 School Year! Your partnership and support are key elements to
ensuring a successful year! We hope you have a restful and relaxing summer and are excited for the
upcoming school year. 

Important Dates:
Wednesday, September 4th - Sneak Peak

Thursday, September 5th - First Day of School
Thursday, September 12th - Meet the Teacher

We kindly ask that you provide the following items for your child.
Five marble notebooks
Six two pocket folders (red, orange, yellow, green, blue, purple)
One pencil case with 5 sharpened pencils & 1 highlighter
Two glue sticks
One box of 24 crayons
One box of markers
One scissor
One pair of headphones
One box of tissues
One box of gallon size Ziploc bags
One XXL Ziploc bag for jacket & backpack
Shirts for Performances: Black, Blue & White

We are looking forward to meeting all of you in September. Have a safe and restful summer!

Sincerely,
The Fifth Grade Teachers


